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Havana, May 26 (Prensa Latina) With a concert next Thursday, Cuban artists will pay tribute to
legendary British band The Beatles on the 50th anniversary of the recording of the LP Sgt.
Pepper's Lonely Hearts Club Band, considered one of the best and mostly sold in history. 

The concert will be at 18:00 local time at Havana's John Lennon Park, with the participation of 7
national bands.

The tribute to the young guys from Liverpool is organized by Cuban musician and composer X
Alfonso, musicologist Guille Vilar and the Ministry of Culture.

Formed originally by John Lennon, Paul McCartney, George Harrison and Ringo Starr, The
Beatles is one of the most acclaimed bands of all times, with many followers around the world.

Released on 1 June 1967, Sgt. Pepper's Lonely Hearts Club Band is their eighth album, with
which they won four Grammy Awards in 1968.

The LP sold 32 million and drew favorable reviews from the critics and the public.

For its quality and innovation, specialized Rolling Stone magazine ranked it number one on its
list of the 500 best albums.  
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